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The parable of the Sower of seed  

The Parable of the Sower was 

told to the crowd that had 

gathered around Jesus. Jesus 

tells the story of a sower who 

scattered seeds on four 

different types of soil. The first 

type of ground was hard and the seed could not sprout 

or grow at all and became snatched up instantly. The 

second type of ground was stony. The seed was able to 

plant and begin to grow, however, it could not grow 

deep roots and withered in the sun. The third type of 

ground was thorny and although the seed could plant 

and grow, it could not compete with the number of 

thorns that overtook it. The fourth ground was good soil 

that allowed the seed to plant deep, grow strong, and 

produce fruit.  

 

Autumn Term Dates 

October 
Wednesday 25th October  

FOBs Autumn Disco 3.30pm 
Thursday 26th October  

Last Day of Half Term    
Friday 28th October  

PD Day - NO CHILDREN IN 
SCHOOL   

 
November 

Monday 6th November 
Children back to school 

Wednesday 8th November  
Class 1 Parent Lunches 12pm 
Wednesday 15th November 
Class 2 Parent Lunches 12pm 

Thursday 16th November 
FOBs Bags for school collection 
Wednesday 22nd November 
Class 3 Parent Lunches 12pm 

Friday 24th November 
Non-uniform day donation for 

Christmas hamper 
Tuesday 28th November  

Parents meetings from 3.30pm 
Wednesday 29th November 

Parents meetings from 3.30pm 
 

December  
Wednesday 6th December  

Carol Service @ Church Stretton 
6.30pm 

Wednesday 13th December  
Class one Nativity 1.45pm @ 

Brockton  
Thursday 14th December 

FOBs Christmas film night 3.30pm 
Friday 15th December 

Pantomime @ Oakengates 
Theatre 

Wednesday 20th December 
End of Term   

 
 



 

Fortnightly Message from  

Mrs Hunt 
 
It has been a very busy start to the term as the 
children have come back from their summer break 
(it seems a long time ago) energised and ready to 
learn. We have started into a busy programme of 
events with some excellent performances from our 
Key Stage 2 pupils at the first of this year’s cross-
country season races at William Brookes School 
and pupils from Class 3 enjoying an activity 
afternoon, also at Willam Brookes, as part of the 
secondary transition programme.  

We hope that you enjoyed our Harvest Service at 
Bourton yesterday; there was as always an excellent 
standard of singing and great narrators from Class 
3.  

Thank you for your patience as we have 
experienced the challenge of several staff being 
absent due to Covid since the start of term. I am 
grateful to all of our staff for their flexibility in 
covering for absence and ensuring that our pupils do 
not miss out as far as we are able. 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values 

Justice 

This half of term our 
Christian value focus is 

Generosity 

Trust 

Courage Service 

Generosity 

Truthfulness 



 

  

 
  

Polite reminder: 

Please make sure your SCHOOL MONEY 
account is topped up to pay for school meals 
ordered.  

To check if your child is eligible for free school 
meals and find out how to apply go to :  

https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/-free-school-
meals 

Our School Menu 



 

Class news 

Nursery 

We have had a wonderful time in nursery these last 
two weeks. We have made space rockets and 
collage aliens to go up on our ‘Way back Home’ 
display and we even turned all the staff pictures into 
aliens as well. As the Great British Bake Off started 
this week, we have made chocolate chip cookies. 
The children were very good at listening to 
instructions and taking turns when it came to mixing 
the ingredients together and they were delicious. 
What has been lovely to see in nursery this week, is 
that the children have been sharing and taking 
turns with the toys, as Miss Martin likes to say 
Sharing is Caring.  

 

  

Class one 

In literacy we have been reading The Tear Thief by 
Carol Ann Duffy. The children have used the story 
to inspire their acting skills. Class one worked in 
small groups to act out the story, each taking on a 
role of a character. In maths we have been 
exploring addition and subtraction and identifying 
tens and units and finding different ways to help the 
children learn how to add and subtract. In Science 
we have been looking at our amazing bodies. The 
children have labelled the different body parts from 
the head, shoulders, knees, and the toes. we have 
also been thinking about what we need to help us 
grow, learn and be healthy.   

 

Class Two 

This week C2 have enjoyed learning more about 
George’s Marvellous Medicine and are busy 
preparing their witness statements about Grandma’s 
unfortunate incident. If you don’t know the story your 
child to explain Grandma’s misfortune! In Maths we 
Yr3/4 have been practising their times tables skills. 
Remember to keep on learning these at home too. 
Yr2 have been practising their addition and 
subtraction skills. In PE with Mrs Cowper we have 
learning about the importance of working together in 
OAA through playing very energetic games and with 
Mr Bourton, we have been practising our ball skills. 
We are trying to perfect our handwriting skills as 
everyone is eager to be able to write using pen. Well 
done to Lois, Rebecca and Edie who produce neat 
work all the time. 

 

Class Three 

Class 3 have completed a poetry unit of work. We 
have studied The Harvest Moon by Ted Hughes and 
have written our own poems with harvest and autumn 
themes. The children’s writing has been wonderful. In 
science we have investigated the difference between 
series and parallel circuits. The children have built a 
selection of parallel circuits. During R.E. lessons we 
have continued to explore the Christian belief that 
God is both loving and holy and in computing we 
have investigated who owns information on a website 
and rules for downloading information.  

 



 

Stars of the week 
  

Rebecca Murray, Year 3  
(C2) 

 

Jack Elcock, Year 5 
(C3) 

Sienna Harris, Year 1 
 (C1) 

 

Lexi Smith, Year 6 
 (C3) 

 

Out of school super stars 

Nicholas Noble for getting his white belt red stripe in Taekwondo. 

 

Please share your children’s achievements with us in our weekly well done assemblies. All are welcome to 
join us every Friday afternoon at 2.45pm  

Finley Bjorn, Reception  
(C1) 

 

Sam Cox, Year 5 
 (C3) 

 

Nevaeh Leavesley, Year 6 
 (C3) 

 

Edith Hinton, Year 4 
 (C2) 

 

Louis Yorke, Year 1 
(C1) 

Bradan Conmy, Year 2  
(C1) 

Frankie Hayward, Year 4  
(C2) 



 

 
 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 


